
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Tuesday 

December 8, 2020 
 

 An update on our total for our Toonie Drive!  Drum roll please GHMS Grizzlies!!!!  Our current total as of 
yesterday is $581.  We still have four days to go to surpass our goal of $600.  Keep those toonies coming in to 
help those in need this holiday season.  Your small change can make a big impact!   

 There will be badminton today after school from 3:00 - 4:10.  Please wear your mask until you begin to play 
and please be sure to have runners on.  Proper footwear is needed in order to participate. 

 Basketball for girls is tomorrow after school from 3:15 - 4:30. 
 Bulletin board displays are starting to take shape.  We will do official class tours on Thursday and Friday.    

 


